FORTNER & QUAIL, LLC

ATTORNEYS & COUNSELORS AT LAW

JACK L. FORTNER TYSON QUAIL SUZANNE FORTNER

4000 E. 30th Street • P. O. Box 1960 Farmington, New Mexico 87499

Telephone (505) 326-1817 Fax (505) 326-1905

May 22, 2017

Office of Governor Susana Martinez

Dear Governor Martinez:

Please accept my resignation from the University of New Mexico Board of Regents.

I am grateful to have had the opportunity to serve my alma mater for nearly twenty years, and to have been able to contribute in various leadership roles to work to make our state's flagship university an even more nationally recognized center of academics, research, medicine, and athletics. The Lobo tradition is such an important part of our state's culture, and I am humbled and proud to have been a part of this legacy.

Thank you again, and Go Lobos!

Sincerely,

Jack L. Fortner